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Aurizon Network's 2014-15 Revenue Adjustment Amounts 

The Queensland Competition Authority (QCA) has approved Aurizon Network 2014-15 Revenue Adjustment 

Amounts for 2014-15. The total approved adjustment amounts will result in a return to access holders of 

$27.6 million (subject to future escalation for return of capital), with a $25.3 million over-recovery in non-electric 

revenues and $2.3 million over-recovery in electric revenues in 2014-15. 

The treatment of associated adjustments will be reflected in our final decision on the 2014 draft access 

understanding (DAU). 

The QCA's assessment of Aurizon Network's application is summarised in the attached decision document, which 

will be published on the QCA's website. 

This letter of approval constitutes a written notice for the purposes of clause 3.2.12 of Part B of Schedule F of 
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